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Tuesday 20 July 2021 Term 3 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Friday 23 July Yr 5 Interrelate 

Monday 26 July Yr 5 Interrelate 

Friday 30 July Tweed District Athletics 

Monday 16 August P & C AGM 

Thursday 26 August Book Character Parade 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Thank you all again for following our COVID safe plan: 

• Reducing visits to the office by phoning in or emailing 
questions or queries. 

• Using the QR code if you need to enter.  

• Wear a face mask when on site. 

• Keeping socially distanced from other families during 
pick up and drop off. 

• Reducing pedestrian congestion at 3pm pick up,  
moving on quickly with your children. 

We appreciate your ongoing vigilance. 
 

School Highlights 

We are so fortunate that our school is still engaged in 
extra curricula activities. Here are some recent  
highlights, 

• The school athletics carnival last Friday was a huge 
success. The weather held out and all events were 
completed. Thanks to our P & C for getting all the 
lunch orders out and to Kingy High School students 
for their help on the day. The staff under the  
guidance of Mr Prichard did an amazing job. Well 
done team. Parents got to view from “the hill” on 
Murphys Road and enjoy a coffee in the winter sun. 
There were many outstanding student efforts and 
many happy finalists. At the moment, the next  
carnival is going ahead, so fingers crossed!  

• Senior students have been participating in the  
Premier’s Debating Challenge and the team has made 
it through to the next round, winning their first 2 
debates convincingly. Next week they take on  
Bogangar. Good luck team and thanks to Mrs. Walker 
for her guidance. 

Paint Room 

• Two stage 3 teams entered the state-wide “Game 
Changer Challenge”, and one of the teams has been 
successful in moving forward to compete in finals of 
this problem-solving challenge. Well done to the team 
and Miss LP for her direction and support. 

• Our PSSA Boys Hockey team has progressed to the 
next round and will compete against Grafton PS soon. 
 

Pick up procedures 

The school pick up zone is improving, but there are still 
some hicc-ups. Here is an overview of how the zone is 
meant to operate. I thank you in advance for supporting 
the school to make this process as smooth and efficient 
as possible. 

School expectations: 

• Car pick up only on Orient Street (none on Sutherland) 

• Please stay in your car, this is a no stopping zone. 

• Move up the queue to close the gaps, as soon as  
possible. 

• Place your name card on the dash or visor.  You can 
make your own card, or ask the office to assist you. 

• Roaming teacher (usually Mrs Mirana) will call your 
child out (we are now using phone speakers). 

• Ideally, children enter cars at the top end of the zone. 

• Children should enter the car from the CURB side, 
belts on and leave promptly. 

• Please keep moving up, to avoid queuing down the 
street. 
 

Education Week is next week, with the theme of  
“Life-long Learners”. Unfortunately, we have decided to 
postpone activities due to current restrictions, with a 
new date to be confirmed. Hopefully we can offer some 
parent engagement activities later this term. 

Kind Regards, 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Parents entering the school 
It is recommended that parents only enter the 
school grounds if necessary.  If you do need to enter 
the school please sign in using the QR code and  
wear a mark. 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 
Volunteers Required 

If you are interested in helping ,  
please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   
Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 22 July 

NIL -Volunteers urgently  
required 

Friday 23 July 

Jean        Janet        Kylie 

Thursday 29 July 

NIL -Volunteers urgently  
required 

Friday 30 July 

Debbie      Heather      Kylie SPORT 

 

Congratulations to all of our students who participated in 
the school athletics carnival on Friday and to those who 
were selected to represent Kingscliff PS at the upcoming 
Tweed District PSSA carnival in Kingscliff on July 30. 
The level of athleticism and the talent on show was  
fantastic. A big thank you also to Mr Brad from Kids  
Fitness for helping with novelty games throughout the day 
and to the P&C for organising and running the BBQ for 
lunches on the day. I was so impressed with the positive, 
have-a-go attitude on the day from everyone.  

Congratulations to the Gold Wallabies sporting house 
who won the carnival on 314 points. 
(Black Pelicans 224, Blue Dolphins 124).  

The Kingscliff PS relays to compete at the Tweed  
District PSSA carnival are:  

Junior Boys - Axel F, Jesse B, Tyler L, Cooper D 

Junior Girls - Tilly O-P, Zali A, Mia H, Indi H 

Senior Boys - Koby S, Charlie W, Jethro M, Biller E 

Senior Girls - Trinity B, Zali B, Pepper K, Zahna B 

 

Age Champions: 

Junior Boys - Jesse B    Junior Girls - Tilly O-P 

11yr Boys - Koby S    11yr Girls - Zahna B 

Senior Boys - Jethro M    Senior Girls - Trinity B 

 

Runner Ups: 

Junior Boys - Leo D    Junior Girls - Mia H 

11yr Boys - Benson N    11yr Girls - Kiara S 

Senior Boys - Jay W & Billy E   Senior Girls - Milli P 

The Canteen is urgently seeking volunteers for 

Thursday and Fridays. If you can spare a couple 

of hours please contact the Office. 

P&C NEWS 

The P&C Annual General Meeting will be held 
on Monday 16th August. 

ALL WELCOME! 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 

    

Frankie G. (2B)    Zavier K. (5/6C)    Daisy H. (2S) 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 

Hi everyone,  

We are enjoying a 'normal' week with KIMP this week … 
rehearsals as normal and lessons as on timetables …  
Hooray!  

Hopefully everyone is getting back into their school  
routines at home, I know it can take a bit to get going 
again after the break. Please make sure your KIMP  
student has a practice routine whatever that might look 
like in your house. Help them to work out which days they 
have time to practice, write it down somewhere where 
they can see it and then support them to actually do it.  

I know that's the hard part when you have a lot of other 
things going on at home and work! Just remember it is a 
rare child who will voluntarily take themselves off to 
practice on their own so parental support is a key part of 
helping them practice and make progress … and really 
enjoy learning their instrument. As Phillip Glass an  
American composer said,  
"You practice and you get better. It's very simple". 

 

Thank you so much for all the support you give your  
children … it's worth it!!! 

 

 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Enrolling Now 

for 

Kindergarten 2022 

 

Contact the School Office for further information. 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a limited amount of stock 
available for purchase and will be available until stock is 
sold out.   
 

Shorts  - Sizes 2  

Shirts - Size  14  available. (Limited Stock) 

Skirts  - Size 16. 

Jumper—sizes 4, 6 & 14 

Spray Jackets—sizes 4, 12, 14 & 16 

Senior Jackets—size 10 only 

Track Pants—szies 8, 12 & 14 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school 
office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

 

Thank you. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  When attending Playgroup please 
remember to sign in using the QR code and wear 

a mask when entering the school grounds.   
Thank you . 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club Issue 5 

Book Club issue 5 was sent home last 
week. Please place all orders online via 
LOOP.  
Orders close on Friday 23rd July.  

All orders and payments must be 
placed on LOOP. 
(NO CASH) 
 

Book Parade 

We will be celebrating Book Week by holding a Book 
Character Parade on Thursday 26th August (Week 7 of 
this term). The 2021 Book Week theme is "Old Worlds, 
New Worlds, Other Worlds". Students may like to 
dress according to this theme, or if they prefer, they 
can simply dress up as any character from any book. 
It's up to you! This is meant to be a fun and creative 
day to celebrate and promote a love of 
books. At this stage we will not know if 
parents can attend until closer to the 
time. 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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   KPS ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 


